
A REACH Challenge team has formed in your community, and is looking for an
individual who could benefit from a custom-designed Adaptive or Assistive 
Technological solution to a challenge they may have. We need your help! 

What is REACH Challenge?
The International Technology and Engineering Educators Association (ITEEA) is 

launching REACH Challenge – an impactful Adaptive & Assistive Technology (AT) design-think-
ing project for middle school, high school, and college students, showcasing ITEEA’s mission 
that “Technology and Engineering Bring STEM to Life”! Students will use their STEM skills to 
REACH a member of their community who has a challenge to overcome, then create a viable 
adaptive or assitive technological solution to help. This innovative project shows students how 
they can use their STEM skills to help overcome human challenges for social good, making a 

real-world difference and changing the lives of those around them. 
For more information, see www.ReachChallenge.org

Want to participate? Contact us today!
Each team can only have one individual they are focused on developing a solution for, so 

please contact us as soon as possible if you are interested! 

Technology and Engineering bring STEM to Life!
International Technology and Engineering Educators Association

iteea.org

Help Our Team Help You

Contact:
Katie Hollenback:   khollenback@spfk12.org

www.ReachChallenge.org



